
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
St Peter and St Paul Catholic Primary Academy 

 
Nursery Frequently Asked Questions 

 
 

1. How many places are there? 24 Full time equivalent places are available.  
 

2. When can I put my child’s name on the waiting list? Parents/carers are able to place their 
child’s name on the waiting list from the age of 20 months.  
 

3. Does a place in Nursery guarantee a place in the Reception/Early Years class? No, 
parents must make a new application for Reception/Early Years. 
 

4. Does our family need to be Catholic? St Peter and St Paul Nursery welcome applications 
from any parent/carers irrespective of their gender, race, disability, religion, belief or 
sexual orientation of parents. It is essential however, that the Catholic character of the 
Nursery’s education be fully supported by all families. All applicants are therefore 
expected to give their full, unreserved and positive support for the aims and ethos of the 
Nursery. 
 

5. Does the Nursery accept Iam2, Universal 15 hours and Extended entitlement (30 hours) 
funding. Yes, this funding is acceptable so long as the Academy has proof of your 
eligibility. This is a flexible offer. 
 

6. Can part sessions be booked? No, only full sessions can be booked for example, 1:30pm 
to 3:30pm not 1:30pm to 2:30pm. 

 
7. Can my child stay for lunch? Yes, lunch is between 11:30am and 12:30pm and is charged 

at a rate of £6.50 per day and for an additional £2.25, your child will also receive a hot 
meal provided by the Academy caterers, Nourish. 
 

8. Can the uniform be purchased from the Academy Office? Yes, but we are currently 
limiting our stocks at the Academy and can be ordered online through Price & Buckland. 
Website: www.price-buckland.co.uk 
 

9. Are the Nursery children able to attend Stars (Extended Day Provision)? No, not at 
present.  
 

10. What do I need to do next? Complete a Nursery application form. 


